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Ref. No.: ATC/NOT/2024/391                                                                                                      Date: 30-10-2024 

 

NOTICE FOR HOLIDAY ON DIWALI 

Dear Students, Faculty, and Staff, 

In celebration of Diwali, all institutions under the Azad Group of Educational 
Institutions will observe a holiday break from Thursday, October 31, 2024, to 
Saturday, November 2, 2024. During this time, all classes and administrative offices 
will remain closed. 

Development staff will observe the Diwali holiday as per the instructions of Mr. Dinesh 
Singh. 

We wish all students, faculty, and staff a joyous and prosperous Diwali! May this festive 
season bring happiness, health, and success to you and your loved ones. 

Classes and regular office activities will resume on Monday, November 4, 2024. 

Happy Diwali to everyone! 

 
[Prof. (Dr.) Shafeeq Ahmad]   

Director, ATC   
 
 
Copy to: 
 ED, VC, AD, and DD for information, please; 
 Director AIPR, Coordinator AIPR, Principal ADC(LU), Principal ADC(BTC); 
 HoD App. Sc., BA, EE, CSE, ME, CE, BT, Pharmacy; 
 SWO, AO, Asst. Registrars (Acad./Est.), AWS, Hostels Wardens, Librarians, AE, SSO;  
 Website and All Notice Boards. 
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